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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 31 – 18
th

 May, 2018 

 

Well done to all our Y2 and Y6 children who this week completed their SATS tests.  They were all fully focused and determined to 

do their best while also not getting too worried about them. 

We pray that their efforts will be suitably rewarded. 

 

Sacraments – date reminders for Y3 and Y6 children 

Wednesday 6
th

 June – Confirmation Mass 7 pm –St Wilfrid’s Church with Bishop Byrne. 

Thursday 14
th

 June – Reconciliation Service 9.30 am – St Wilfrid’s Church 

Saturday 16
th

 June – Holy Communion 10.30 am – St Wilfrid’s Church 

 

We hope that children from our Junior classes will support their friends by singing in the choir – please keep the dates in your 

diary. 

 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

On May 25
th

 the GDPR will come into effect across the European Union.  The GDPR is EU wide legislation which will determine 

how people’s personal data is processed and kept safe and the legal rights individuals have in relation to their own data. 

Please visit the school website, click on School Information and then GDPR for more information and a very useful video clip. 

 

Parentview 

We have stalled on 17 replies! 

Please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk to answer the very short questionnaire to give your views about school. 

 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Adam Felusiak, Deron Boakye 

Reception AP Aidan Sheikh 

Reception CT Filip Olszewski 

Year 1P David Olumefun, Malayka Sajid 

Year 1R Natalia Tudor, Oliver Stepien, Yusuf Ahmed 

Year 2M Whole class, Alice Miley 

Year 2R Whole class 

Year 3G Peter Adefioye, Archie Davies, Poppy McLaren 

Year 3M Sade Gayle 

Year 4B Elli-Rose Quinney, Ella Nolan-Brookes 

Year 4LG Lily-Mae Astley 

Year 5H Kiera Carless 

Year 5I Kiaya Miley 

Year 6T Whole class 

SPORTS AWARD Cortez Minott 

MUSIC AWARD Lilyrae Hall 

WISE OWL AWARD Ruby Pernell 

Well done everyone!  
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Period – 7
th

 – 11
th

 May, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mr Iron’s wife, Mrs Moules and Mrs Stibbs’s sister who is in hospital at the moment. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the Royal wedding. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 93.8% 

Reception CT 94.7% 

Year 1P 86.7% 

Year 1R 94.8% 

Year 2M 95.8% 

Year 2R 88.8% 

Year 3G 94% 

Year 3M 98.3% 

Year 4B 94% 

Year 4LG 87.9% 

Year 5H 96.6% 

Year 5F 94% 

Year 6T 95.8% 


